MINUTES OF THE JOINT HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION

Village of Ellenville/ Town of Wawarsing

The meeting was called to order at 4:08 P.M. by Chairman Jeff Slade. All commissioners were present,
as well as guest, Mr. Ken Follett. Who worked as project manager on the restoration of the Jean
Hasbrouck House.

The minutes of the May 20™ and June 10" meetings were approved as circulated.

OLD BUSINESS: Jeff Slade shared the report prepared by Marilyn Kaplan following her inspection of the
D & H Canal Building. Mrs. Kaplan’s expertise is in preservation architecture and her study. Findings and
recommendations will be most helpful in the JHPC's planning to proceed with restoring the building as
part of the Berme Road Park project. Jeff will speak to Marilyn and Hank Alicandri about moving forward
with plans to restore the building.

There was a brief discussion about the upcoming Blueberry Festival on August 10™, but detailed plans
will be finalized at the August 5™ meeting.

NEW BUSINESS: Ken Follett spoke to the commissioners about his background, expertise and continuing
work with assisting and advising architects, engineers and those involved in historic structural
restorations. His presentation was well-received and we thanked him for the time he spent with us and
was thankful to Jeff Rubin for extending the invitation to Mr. Follett to speak at our meeting.

COMMISSIONER CONCERNS: at the June meeting Paul shared that Barbara Hoff spoke to him about the
possibility that we consider landmarking the O&W Train Station building. Jeff Slade will speak to Barbara
and invite her to attend our August 5" meeting to further discuss the possibility.

Our next meeting was scheduled for Monday, August 5" and today’s meeting was adjourned at
5:20P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Kay Hull, Secretary



